
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

May 1, 2024 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman      Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 
H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for Los Angeles Metro Regional Bus Stop Enhancement Program in fiscal year 2025. 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority 
(Metro), located at One Gateway Plaza, Los Angeles, CA 90012-2952. 
 
The funding would be used for strategic upgrades to bus stops, including amenities, accessibility features, 
maintenance, and technological enhancements in California’s 26th Congressional District. The project is an 
appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will address infrastructure investments for transit riders and 
immediately address safety, improve mobility, increase access, and reduce public health impacts. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by under section 
5302(4) of title 49, United States Code. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  
 
Sincerely, 

 A 

JULIA BROWNLEY 
Member of Congress 
 


